
 

Friday 1st April 2022 
 

Dear All 

It was lovely to be able to welcome visitors to school last week to tell us about their scientific careers. 

Many thanks to Rebecca Protheroe, Susan Paton, Phil Clare and Rhod Morrison who talked to Owl Class, 

Woodpecker Class, Fox Class and Robin Class on 25th March. We do hope they have inspired some future 

scientists. I would like to thank them all sincerely for their time and efforts! Butterfly Class will welcome 

their visitor after the Easter holiday.  

Thank you to Robin Class for organising the Book Sale this week. It raised just over £61:00 pounds for their 

chosen charity ‘Helpful Hounds’. The class researched different charities and voted one to raise money for! 

On a nice day next week, Robin Class will put the remaining books outside, at the end of the day. Books 

may be purchased for any donation you may wish to give.  

EASTER SERVICE: Friday 8th April 2022 at 09:30 (NOT 13:30 as advertised on the School Calendar)  

Woodpecker Class, Fox Class and Robin Class will be going to St Lawrence Church on Friday 8th March to 

celebrate Easter. The service will last approximately twenty minutes.  

Parents of the children in these three classes are very welcome to join us if you wish.  

Dates coming up this term… 

After school clubs continue next week (due to the fact they started so late)  

Y6 Tag Rugby Tournament at BWGS playing Fields: Wednesday 6th April  

Easter Service in the Church for Y3-Y6: Friday 8th April (In the Church at 09:30.) 

Break for Easter holiday on Friday 8th April at 15:00 

Dates for the first week back… 

School re-opens on Monday 25th April at 09:00 

Staffing News… 

Lastly, I am sorry to say that Mrs De Bens and Mrs Desroches are leaving us at the end of term. 

 

Mrs De Bens started working here in September 2013. She put her ‘heart and soul’ into her role as Teaching 

Assistant. She has been a brilliant colleague (always seeing the best in everyone) and all the adults here at 

Stratford-sub-Castle Primary will really miss her; as will the children in Robin Class! Mrs De Bens has secured a 

role where she is able to work increased hours, so we are happy for her! Yes, we are happy for her!  

 

Life in all its fullness 
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Mrs Deroches may be unknown to many of you, as she started working here during ‘Lockdown’. Whilst Mrs 

Desroches hasn’t worked at the school for quite as long as Mrs De Bens; she has also been a valued member of 

staff. She has proven to be been extremely flexible, working in most of the classes in the school at one time or 

another over the last few months. 

We wish both ladies love, joy and peace in all they do!   

Have a good weekend. 

 

Kindest regards 

Kay Bridson  

 


